The Embassy of Greece wishes to inform you that a new
undergraduate/postgraduate scholarship program in Greece for the academic

year 2017-2018 has been announced.

Applicants must be at least 18 years of age by October 1%, 2017.

Please find attached herewith relevant informative material, as well as
instructions on how to apply. Kindly note that the faculties of Fine Arts, as well

as the faculties of Theology are excluded from the abovementioned program.

Applications must be submitted to the Embassy of Greece (address:
Obala Maka Dizdara 1, 71000 Sarajevo) in person by the applicants, by July 25,

2017.



